
 

 

 
 
April 10, 2006 
 
 
Mr. Nathan Lester, Safety Supervisor 
University of Arkansas at Little Rock 
2801 S. University 
Little Rock, AR  72204 
 
 
RE: NPDES Regulated Small MS4 Storm Water Permit, University of Arkansas at Little 

Rock, Little Rock Urbanized Area Urbanized Area, AR (Permit Tracking No. 
ARR040020, AFIN 88-00850) 

 
Dear Mr. Lester: 
 
The 2004 Annual Report required by Part V.H of the referenced Regulated Small MS4 Storm 
Water permit was received on 2/6/2006.  The annual report has been reviewed and determined to 
be in compliance with the applicable permit requirements. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free 
to contact me at (501) 682-0627 or Mo Shafii, NPDES Permit Section Chief at (501) 682-0616. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Harmon 
NPDES Storm Water Engineer 
 
 
 
Cc: Central Files (ARR040020, w/ attachments) 

Dennis Benson, NPDES Enforcement Branch 
 
 


